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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                                   Monday 30th October 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Welcome back to school, hope you all enjoyed the October break. 
Homework

Homework will be sent home with all P2-P7 pupils every Monday. It should be returned to school on Friday. Spelling tests will take place on Fridays. Homework and spellings will start next week.

Dates for your Diary
Wednesday 1st November Dental team here for fluoride varnish and parent’s information session, all parents welcome at 9am.
Wednesday 1st November Pupil committees

Friday 3rd November School photos with Sarah Mackie

Wednesday 8th November Parent Consultations afternoon or evening
Friday 10th November Dynamic Earth planetarium visit to school 

Friday 17th November Children in Need

Nursery Children 
Please can all nursery children bring a bag with at least one change of clothes. 
PE Kits

PE kits should come in on Mondays and will come home on Fridays (please include spare socks and PE shoes in their kits)

Fluoride Varnish

The Dental Team will be in school on Wednesday 1st November for fluoride varnish. They will also be doing a parents information session at 9am, all parents are welcome, if you would like to speak to the Dental team please let us know.

Reflective Jackets

All pupils have been issued with a reflective jacket today. These should be worn everyday for coming to and going home from school now that the weather is getting darker – we would recommend pinning them to your child’s coat to make this easier.

Uniforms 

All pupils should wear school uniform when out on a trip and for whole school photos. We have school tops here in school that pupils are welcome to have, please let us know if you’d like a jumper sent home with your child. 

Things to remember!

Please bring in water bottles, snacks, book bags and reading records each day.

Kind regards, 
Emma Clements
Head teacher
